
September 28th, 2019 

 Dear parents and Guardians,   

 Reminder Hot Lunch Orders are Due TODAY October 28th 2019 @11:59PM.  

  

ORDERING DETAILS: 

• First day of this session will be TUESDAY November 5th, 2019 

and ending  FRIDAY December 20th, 2019.  

•Cash and cheque payments must be submitted at the office OCTOBER 28th by 

3PM 

•Paper order forms available in the office  

• If you need assistance with ordering, or do not have access to the internet, please do 

not hesitate to contact the Hot Lunch Coordinator @ brittanyjuell@hotmail.com 

 Ordering link: 

 https://munchalunch.com/schools/notredame 

 PLEASE *NOTE if your child is ill or away on a lunch date, you are welcome to pick 

up their lunch no later then NOON. All lunches unclaimed after NOON will be 

donated to the School. Thank you for your understanding. Consistent with previous 

years, there are NO REFUNDS as this is a PSG fundraiser.  We appreciate your 

support for our hot lunch program as the funds go towards fundraising within the 

school. 

 We are always in need of Volunteers!  There is a volunteer page link below where 

you can select which dates you are available to help. New help always welcome, we 

will show you the ropes!! The lunch coordinator will then be in contact with you 

with!  

 Volunteer Sign Up Link:  

 https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090544AAA923ABF85-hotlunch1 
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